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Dear Parent/Carer            6th December 2021 
 
Re: Colour Blindness Screening 
 
Thank you to everyone who has returned consents for your child(ren) to have a colour blindness 
screening. 
 
I am writing to confirm that this screening will take place on Thursday 9th December 2021. The 
research team from Newcastle University will be in school all day and will screen every child for 
whom we have consent. 
 
You will then be given the outcome on Friday 10th December 2021. If your child is screened as 
being colour blind they will then go on to take part in further research on the impact of this on 
mental health and self-confidence. If your child is identified as colour blind you will be given much 
more information about this and will be signposted to where to get further support and advice. 
 
Thank you so much in supporting the school and Newcastle University in this project. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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